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It is both a sad day and a happy day.  Happy that we are breaking up for the Christmas 

holidays but a VERY sad day that we are loosing the fabulous Miss Bent.  She is off to be 

a lady of leisure which I know she will excel at!  Miss Bent you are going to be a huge miss 

but I hope you keep in touch and visit us when you can fit us into your busy schedule!!  

Thank you for all you have done for our school, families and the community.  Good luck and 

enjoy some well-earned you time!!! 

I’m sure you will all join me in welcoming Mrs Peacock who is joining our team and will be in 

the office after Christmas to help you. 

We would like to wish all our families a very merry Christmas and a happy and safe new 

year.  Thank you for all your support over the last term and look forward to welcoming you 

back on the 8th January. 

Mrs Allen, Headteacher 

 

Dates for your Diary 2023-2024 
Parent Portal open to apply for September 2024 NEW Reception and NEW Year 3 

places – closes Mon 15 Jan 2024 

Wed 20 Dec- School Closes for Christmas holiday 

Mon 8 Jan 2024 - School reopens 

Fri 2 Feb 2024 – NSPCC Number Day 

Tues 6 Feb 2024 – Internet Safety Day 

Thurs 15 Feb 2024 – Mrs Cruises Class Assembly 

Fri 16 Feb 2024 – School closes for half term 

Mon 26 Feb 2024 – School reopens 

Tues 27 Feb 2024 – School Photograph Day 

Thurs 7 Mar 2024 – World Book Day 

Fri 8 Mar 2024 – Mrs Simpson Class Assembly 

Fri 15 Mar 2024- Red Nose/Comic Relief Day – Non-uniform 

Thurs 21 Mar 2024 – Miss Clarke’s Class Assembly 

Fri 22 Mar 2024 – Miss Lumsden/Mrs Scotter Class Assembly 

Mon 25 Mar 2024 – Parents Evening 

Tues 26 Mar 2024 -Parents Evening 

Wed 27 Mar 2024 – Parents Evening 

Tues 26 Mar 2024 – Epilepsy Awareness Day – wear something PURPLE 

Wed 27 Mar 2024 – Easter Bonnet Parade – NURSERY 

Thurs 28 Mar 2024 – Easter Bonnet Parades – Rec, Year 1 and 2 

Thurs 28 Mar 2024 - school closes for Easter Holiday 

Mon 15 Apr 2024 – School reopens 

  

 

  

 



  

 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reporting a Pupil absence 
 

If your child is absent from school 

you must contact the school office 

before 8.45am.  

 You can either speak to a member 

of staff or leave a message on 0191 

9171910. 

Please DO NOT inform us via 

ClassDojo.  Staff may not check 

Dojo throughout the day as they are 

teaching, so messages will be 

missed. 

Uniform - Shoes 

Please can we remind 

parents/carers that our policy is 

black shoes.  I have noticed some 

children are wearing white trainers 

or colourful trainers.  Please can 

you ensure your child has black 

shoes/trainers on. 

Thank you, Mrs Allen 

    
 

Social Media  
Please can we remind parents/carers to 

follow our Social Media pages as we are 

always updating our pages with the 

activities our children are doing in 

school 

Safeguarding 
If you have any safeguarding 

concerns please do not hesitate to 

contact school and speak to either 

Mrs Allen, Miss Lumsden or Mrs 

Scott 
 
 

 

Pre-loved Uniform 
We have a selection of pre-loved uniform in our school reception area. 

It is freshly washed and bagged.  So please feel free to have a look, 

take what you need and leave a small contribution if you can.  

As we come to the end of the school year if you have any good quality 

uniform you would like to donate please hand in to the school office. 

 

We currently have some pre-loved Christmas Jumpers and winter coats 

so please have a look, every little helps!  


